
TUESDAY 4TH JULY WEDNESDAY 5TH JULY 

Year 4 going to Springfield transition day Meridian Campus closed due to strike action

FRIDAY 7TH JULY THURSDAY 6TH JULY

Dysons Road closed due to strike action.
Springfield open.

All children visiting their new classes for
September

EMMA DRIVER
Head of School
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News
EYFS and Key Stage 1 
This month we have been starting to prepare the
children for transition to their new classes. We can’t
believe the reception class have grown up so quickly!
This week the children across EYFS and Key Stage 1
visited their new classes and teachers. They had a
brilliant time exploring their new indoor and outdoor
classrooms. 

Year 3 and 4 
It’s been a busy month in year 3 and 4. The children
have been practicing how to walk safely out in public
and cross a road safely. They’ve visited the local park
to play and explore in a new environment with their
class friends. We are really proud of how well all of the
children have adapted to walking safely in our
community. They’ve all had a lovely time in Forest
School each Thursday, hammocks and rope bridges
are most children’s favourite activity and the children
have grown some juicy strawberries which they had
with ice cream for snack time this week. 

Year 5 and 6 
Our year 6 children have been taking turns to visit
Haselbury every Thursday this term to support
transition to their new year 7 classes. They are all
excited about going to a new school. Last week year 5
and 6 travelled on the Number 34 bus to the summer
fair at Haselbury. They won lots of medals for hook a
duck and the coconut shy. Soaking the teachers was a
popular game! Zoe and Ellenna have been practicing
fantastic songs each week and we can’t wait for you
to join our end of year choir performance to show you
our singing skills. 

Events and key datesCampus staff news

Gemma Butterfield is moving to Key stage 4 to
lead personal development across key stage 4. 
Salma Begum is moving to key stage 3 to lead
social communication. 
Cristina Lopez is moving to Haselbury to lead a
key stage 3 class. 
Jo Mills has been part of the West Lea family for
many years and is moving to be closer to her
family. 
Sayan Ertac has successfully completed her NQT
year and is moving to teach mainstream key stage
1. 

We have some staff leaving our Campus at the end of
July and some new people joining our team for
September. 

We wish all staff moving to new
adventures the best of luck and thank
them for everything they’ve achieved in
supporting children across Meridian
Campus. 

TUESDAY 11TH JULY

Dysons Road sports day

WEDNESDAY 12TH JULY 

Springfield choir performance at 9.15am. 
School closes at 12.30pm for parent review day.

FRIDAY 14TH JULY

Dysons Road Graduation ceremony

TUESDAY 18TH JULY 

Springfield year 6 Graduation Ceremony
Party for Reception to celebrate the end of year

WEDNESDAY 19TH JULY 

Springfield Sports day at Haselbury Campus
10am until 11.45am

FRIDAY 21ST JULY

Last day of term. School closes at 1.30pm

WEDNESDAY 6TH SEPTEMBER 

Back to school for the Autumn term


